
GREENS COMMITTEE MEETING HELD 8th OCTOBER 8TH 1959  
 
 

PRESENT -                            H. Greaves Esq., (Captain) in the chair, and 10 Members, 
                                              Messrs. R. Lees, H. Firth, C. Broucher, R. Plant, H. Broadbent, W Bolt,  
                                              E. Hartley, K. Gregory, L. Butlin, J. Buckley. 
 
                                              Apology for absence received from Mr. Baxendale.  
 
                                              The Minutes of the last meeting were read and signed as correct. 
 
                                              Mr. E. Brooks reported upon the steps taken regarding drain alongside the  
                                              8th Green. The local authority having made colour tests, and Mr. Brooks  
                                              promised to keep the matter under review 
 
                                              Mr. Butlin reported upon the position regarding the possibility of building 
                                              in the region of the 16th, 17th and 18th and stated that the inclusion of this  
                                              area in a “Green Belt” had not as yet been finalised by the County  
                                              Authorities.  
 
                                             Mr. R. Lees reported upon the fertilising of the various fairways with 
                                             Sewage granulated fertiliser. 
 
                                             The Greens “Sub-Committee” were requested to examine the Plant and  
                                             Machinery, and report as soon as possible any items which may need 
                                             replacing during the next year or so. 
 

H Greaves……Captain. 
                                                                                             12/11/59. 

 
 

MINUTES OF THE GENERAL COMMITTEE MEETING HELD 8th OCTOBER 8TH 1959  
 
 

PRESENT -                            H. Greaves Esq., (Captain) in the chair, and 10 Members, 
                                              R. Lees, H. Firth, C. Broucher, R. Plant, H. Broadbent, W Bolt,  
                                              E. Hartley, K. Gregory, L. Butlin, J. Buckley. 
 
                                              Apology for absence (sic) received from Mr. Baxendale. 
 
                                              The Minutes of the last monthly meeting were read and confirmed. 
 
RESOLVED -                         That the Treasurers report be received and the accounts to the value of 
                                               £361-16-6 be approved for payment. 
 
RESOLVED -                         That the Club House shall close at 7 p.m. as and from Sunday next, the 
                                              11th day of October 1959. 
 
                                              The resignation of Mr. E. Garside was accepted with regret. 
 



NEW MEMBERS                  The following were accepted as full members: 
                                               Mr. R.G. Barker, Capt. J.D. Cassidy, Mr. B.T. Wilkinson, Mr. W. Potts, and 
                                               Mrs. N. Howard. 
 
                                               The following were received as Country Members: - 
                                               Dr. D.S. Munro and Mr. P. Wright. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE            Social Committee granted permission to hold a Social evening etc., on 
                                              November 5th also the Smoke Room to be opened to Ladies and application  
                                              for an hours extension for the Bar to be made. 
 
RESOLVED                            The Secretary was instructed to write to the Lancashire Union of Golf 
                                               Clubs and obtain full information as to what our membership involved us  
                                               in, in view of their request that the annual subscription may be increased  
                                               by 100%. 
 
                                               The Secretary was authorised to acknowledge letter received from the 
                                               Ladies Committee regarding condition of the L.G.U. 10th Tee, also  
                                               complaint regarding letters having been opened whilst awaiting collection  
                                               from the letter rack. 
 
                                               Report received from the Boiler Inspection of the Phoenix Ass. Co. 
 
The meeting concluded with a vote of thanks to the Captain 
 

H Greaves………             
Captain 

  12/11/59 
 

SPECIAL COMMITTEE HELD IN THE CLUB HOUSE 22nd OCTOBER 1959.  
 
 

PRESENT -                           H. Greaves Esq., (Captain) in the chair, and 11 Members, 

                                              Messrs. Lees, Baxendale, Broucher, Plant, Hartley, Bolt, Gregory,  

                                              Broadbent, Butlin, Firth and Buckley. 

HOUSE SECRETARYS         Mr. Gregory reported having taken the Bar Stock along with Mr. Broadbent  
REPORT ON BAR after two weeks trading, and reported a further serious deficit. After a  
SHORTAGES                        discussion it was moved by Mr. Butlin and seconded by Mr. Baxendale that 
                                              the meeting be adjourned in order that the Captain, House Secretary and  
                                              Assistant Secretary interview the Steward & Stewardess regarding the 
                                              above deficit. 
 
                                             After the interview the Steward & Stewardess met the Committee and  
                                             requested a further trial period to enable them to apply measures to  
                                             obviate the recurrence of the losses previously sustained. This was given 
                                             consideration by the committee and the following resolution was  
                                             proposed. 
 
RESOLVED -                        That the services of the Steward and Stewardess be terminated forthwith in 
                                             conformity with the terms of employment, owing to the unsatisfactory  
                                             management of the bar. 



 
RESOLVED -                        That we advertise in suitable local newspapers for a Steward and 
                                             Stewardess at the following rates of pay: - 
     
                                                      STEWARD……………………………..£9-0-0 per week. 
                                                      STEWARDESS………………………..£4-0-0 per week. 
 
                                            The Secretary was instructed to write the Ladies Committee informing them  
                                            of the action being taken, and asking them to nominate two lady members 
                                            to sit on the interviewing committee with full voting powers as before. 
 
                                           The meeting closed with a vote of thanks to the Captain. 
 

          ……………………H Greaves………Chairman    

  12/11/59 
 


